Application for Amendment of Environmental Authorisation

4 Agency for Cultural Resource Management

Specialists in Archaeological Studies and Heritage Resource Management

14 August, 2013

Att: Mr Nicolaas Hanekom
Eco-Impact

PO Box 45070

Claremont

7735

Dear Mr Hanekom,

PROPOSED 132 KV TRANSMISSION LINE TO THE ESKOM ARIES SUBSTATION FOR
THE PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A PHOTOVOLTAIC ELECTRICITY GENERATION
FACILITY ON PORTIONS 8 AND 12 OF THE FARM OLYVENKOLK NO. 187 KENHARD
DISTRICT, NORTHEN CAPE PROVINCE

This letter serves to confirm that the entire 8 km long route of the proposed 132 Kv
transmission line route to the Eskom Aries substation for the proposed construction of a
solar power farm on Portions 8 and 12 of the Farm Olyvenkolk No. 187 has been assessed
for archaeological heritage.

During the assessment, only one significant archaeological site (Site # 598) was
documented by the consulting archaeologist. Recommendations entail fencing off this site,
and making sure that the powerline (including the servitude) does not impact negatively on
these important heritage remains.

The findings and recommendations made by the archaeologist have been endorsed by the
South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA).

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Kaplan

No. 5 Stuart Road Rondebosch, 7700 Phone/Fax 021-6857589

E-mail: acrm@wcaccess.co.za Mobile: 082 321 0172
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